I am extremely disappointed at the comments made by some of the panel members regarding the lack of "political will" in replacing the income tax. Although those in office may lack the will, their constituents do not, as evidenced by the growing numbers of FairTax supporters.  I urge you to consider your constituencies instead of lobbyists who seek to maintain the labyrinth that is the tax code.  Those lobbyists may fund reelection campaigns but, each one counts as only one vote.  Don't forget the hundreds of thousands committed to abolishing this unfair and disingenuous method of taxation.
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